Emersons Green Primary



Fundraising totals

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our Sports Day Café and Pastry sales. These sales totalled £150.59. We also raised £218 from our Car Boot sale last weekend. A HUGE thank you to everyone who came to support our car boot sale we hope we hold more of these in the future.

Summer Fayre

Friday 7th July 3.30pm. We are really looking forward to seeing you all at this event. All stalls are cash only so please bring your pennies! If you could help prepare some sweet bags or grab some items from Costco this week we would hugely appreciate your help. Please get in touch via ptfa@egps.org.uk. We are also in need of some more volunteers to run the stalls so if you can help please let us know via email or on our facebook.

MyNameTags

Huge thanks to all parents who have used MyNametags we have received £66 in fundraising this year already. If you're looking to stock up on name tags over the summer, why not go to MyNameTags and help raise funds for the school with every purchase. You can use this site to purchase labels for clothes and accessories, and simply enter our school ID 59636, and we will receive a small percentage of every sale!



Future Events

Summer Fayre – 7th July 3.30pm